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Public Consultation on 

 

N2 Rath Roundabout to Kilmoon Cross 

 

 

Meath County Council in conjunction with Fingal County Council has commenced the 

development of a scheme for the improvement of the N2 Rath Roundabout to Kilmoon Cross 

which traverses the boundary of County Meath and County Fingal and invites members of the 

public and interested parties to participate in a public consultation.    To facilitate participation 

in the consultation, Meath County Council and the Design Consultants ROD/AECOM are 

holding a public information event in The Pillo Hotel, Rath, Ashbourne on Thursday 12th March 

2020 between 4pm and 8pm.  

 

This information event will provide an opportunity to have your say on the scheme and to 

get further information about the scheme. 

 

 


